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Message from the President  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hi Tigers! 

Our November meeting is one that I have been anticipating for the last few months.  This last year, and 
quite a few other ones too, I have had the extreme pleasure of being president of a premier car club 
and have felt the support and camaraderie of our clubs members.  The gratitude I have is hard to ex-
press.  While I will sit with the constituency in the future, you can be sure that I will miss looking at all 
your smiling faces looking back at me.  Now I will be able to focus my attention on individuals as op-
posed to the club as a whole.  Don’t mind me as I may take up being a heckler for a brief moment. 

 

I am looking forward to handing out the last “member present” gift for my term as club president.  
There is a good chance that I may splurge a bit.  Please remember that all members have a chance to 
win…you just have to be present when your name is drawn, signed in on the club roster and you also 
need to be wearing your name tag to collect the prize. 

 

The October meeting was the final time you were able to obtain a ballot at the membership meeting 
and vote for people to serve on the 2016 Executive Board, one nominee for the NCCC Committee as 
well as one woman and one man for the “Member of the Year”.  If you did not attend the last two mem-
bership meetings and did not receive a ballot, one will be mailed to you.  You must return it via mail by 
the November Board of Directors meeting (November 12th) to be counted.  THANKS to the nominating 
committee for their work to get nominees and take care of ballot distribution at the meetings. 

 

REMINDER – The November regularly scheduled membership meeting is on the Second Saturday (14th) 
of the month.  The Board of Directors meeting is on the Thursday (12th) before the membership meeting 
at Johnny’s Restaurant in Fife.  If you are a committee chairman and can’t attend the board meeting 
please send your committee report to VP Bob Thomas. 

 

The clubs Christmas Gala (Dec. 12th) is an event every member anticipates.  Make sure to bring your 
checkbooks or cash to the November membership meeting.  The clubs 2015 Ex-
ecutive Board and the 2015 Board of Directors will be recognized. The new 
2016 Executive Board and the 2016 Board of Directors will be seated to take 
over for the new year.  The man and woman of the year will be presented too.  
Great food, entertainment and camaraderie will be in abundance. 

Save the wave, 

Dennis Petersen 

CGCC President 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&view=detailv2&qpvt=thanksgiving+clip+art&id=C55D6C0CB317A82534DF3557EB60263737D6A350&selectedIndex=10&ccid=BnhIk2SC&simid=607997229041192521&thid=OIP.M067848936482aa9ebb4dbfc56a9e8371H0
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         2015 Officers & Committee Chairs  
DENNIS PETERSEN  

PRESIDENT 

President@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com 

BOB THOMAS 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Vicepresident@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com 

CHRISTINE MAJSZAK 

       SECRETARY 

Secretary@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com  

CONRAD NEUMANN 

TREASURER  

Treasurer@classicalglasscorvetteclub.com 

CLUB SALES 

Charlene Petersen  (gigpete@comcast.net) 

Christiena Ervin  (maplewater@iwon.com) 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Candy Bundy (bundy.candice@comcast.net) 

 

EVENTS 

Len Tucker  (LenTucker@comcast.net) 

 

FIVE  STAR 

Dennis Beaulieu  (htg2007div34@hotmail.com) 

Rick Landry  (yellowvette02@hotmail.com) 

 

FOOD 

Elvira Tucker  (TuckerEl@comcast.net 
 

GALA EVENTS 

Summer Picnic - Brent & Rea Thomas 

Elvira Tucker - Gala -(TuckerEl@comcast.net 

 

HISTORIAN 

Elvira Tucker  (TuckerEl@comcast.net 

 

MEMBERSHIP 

Rich Gonzales (rich2gonzales@comcast.net) 

Carol Gonzales 

 

NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM REPRESENTATIVE 

Len Tucker  (LenTucker@comcast.net) 

 

NCCC  REPRESENTATIVES 

Dennis Beaulieu (htg2007div34@hotmail.com) 

Alisa Dillon  (Dillonjsak@centurytel.net) 
 

 

PARADES 

Dennis Walch (teamsterwalch@gmail.com) 

 
PHOTOGRAPHER 

Conrad Neumann (tworules@comcast.net) 

 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 

Jim Dillon (Dillonjsak@centurytel.net) 

 

RAFFLE 

Alisa Dillon (Dillonjsak@centurytel.net  
Carol Minnitti  (lminnitti@hotmail.com) 
 
ROSTER 

Rick Landry (yellowvette02@hotmail.com) 
 

SUNSHINE 

     Candy Bundy (bundy.candice@comcast.net) 
 

UNDER GLASS 

Alisa Dillon  (Dillonjsak@centurytel.net) 

 
WEB MASTER 

     Christine Majszak (mcmajszak@comcast.net) 

 



 

Classical Glass Corvette Club Under Glass 4 

Corvette News 

Christmas Gala for the Classical Glass 

Corvette Club 

When: December 12, 2015 

Where:   Lakewood Elks Lodge 

Cost: $25 per person 

5:00 PM Cocktails and Gathering 

6:00 PM Dinner 

6:45 PM Awards and Presentations 

7:15 PM Music for our dancing pleasure 

Main Course choices are: Prime Rib and Chicken 

Two ways to pay: 

1. Please use form at the bottom of page and mail in your payment with choice of the 

main course. 

2. OR come to the November CGCC membership meeting pay by check and tell us your 

choice for the main course. 

If mailing in your payment, please make payment to CGCC for the amount owed and mail 

to   Classical Glass Corvette Club PO Box 111208 Tacoma WA 98411-1208. 

 

Name: __________________________ Choice of entrée: ____________________ 

Name: __________________________ Choice of entree:____________________ 

Amount enclosed: ____________ 

 

 

We need an accurate count for the Elks Club for dinner so please send in your   

payment with choices to be received no later than November 19th.   

For questions or information please contact Elvira Tucker at 253-568-6647 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=holiday+pictures+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=BED47F328B3548217781A6C88A2E717EBEFF4081&selectedIndex=6&ccid=azc3vtBG&simid=608000244108428650&thid=OIP.M6b3737bed04609c6b98643318fcebc65H0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=holiday+pictures+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=BED47F328B3548217781A6C88A2E717EBEFF4081&selectedIndex=6&ccid=azc3vtBG&simid=608000244108428650&thid=OIP.M6b3737bed04609c6b98643318fcebc65H0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=holiday+pictures+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=BF7F2D305C68FD1A723767334BC7A42618686C36&selectedIndex=1&ccid=pDlbkN6S&simid=607986955490887068&thid=OIP.Ma4395b90de92aded6f142709e0c1a6a7H0
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CGCC Community Service 

 

CGCC COMMUNITY SERVICE 

 

 
I would like to thank everyone who contributed to the Family Renewal Shelter in September while I was 

out of town.  At that meeting, we collected $73.59 which I dropped off at FRS along with toiletries dona-

tions and socks from CGCC members on October 19, 2015.  Thank you all for your generosity. 

 

We received a thank you letter from the Family Renewal Shelter dated September 12, 2015 for the August 

donations that were delivered to them. 

 

   FAMILY RENEWAL SHELTER is having an  

 

 Open House and Benefit Holiday Craft Fair with Silent Auction  

 

November 13th and 14th.  Friday hours are 2 pm – 6 pm and Saturday 10 

am to 5 pm.   

 

The location is 6832 Pacific Ave., Tacoma, WA  98408.   
 

For October and November 2015, the money that is donated to the Zebra Box will be given to Pierce 

County Search & Rescue.  Penny Swanson (a CGCC member) volunteers for Pierce County Search & 

Rescue which relies on donations.   The money we collect in November will be added to the $116.00 we 

collected in October.  Thanks to all of you who donated in October and will donate in November. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Candy Bundy 253-625-1252 (cell) 

CGCC Community Service 

 

 

 

 

 

    

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&view=detailv2&qpvt=thanksgiving+clip+art&id=011DD6E72A72A5DF2D8CB3346212821BDABB9097&selectedIndex=2&ccid=zuPJEZEV&simid=608029879388275305&thid=OIP.Mcee3c9119115d8630750201b2d36d454H0
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CGCC Community Service 

 

CGCC HOLIDAY GIVING TRADITION 2015 

 
Let's reach out to our soldiers and family members! 

 

Our club contributes to two charities throughout the year.  One of our most important contributions is 

holiday gifts for soldiers from the Washington Soldier's Home in Orting.  We are supplied with names of  

20 soldiers who need gifts for the season.  The Family Renewal Shelter gives us names of three families 

who have many needs for the season. 

 

At our October 10th meeting several of our soldiers (11) and family members (6) were chosen by our   

generous members.  We will be at the November 14th meeting and will have all the information you need 

to give this year.  At that meeting, you will be able to sign up for the remaining 9 soldiers and 3 family 

members.   You can also give me a call at 253-625-1252 if you will not be able to attend the meeting, but, 

would like to be a giving member. 

 

We will be collecting the holiday wrapped gifts marked with the name and number of the soldier or    

family member at the November 14th CGCC meeting; and/or the CGCC Holiday Gala which will be held 

at our Lakewood Elks location on December 12th (you may bring your gifts with you to the Gala).  There 

will be representatives from each charity to receive our contributions. 

 

Each wrapped gift MUST have the person's name and number clearly marked on the outside of the gift 

(the soldiers will have name and number, but, the family members will be not have names just number 

and mom, son, daughter and ages of the children).  We don't want a soldier to get Legos or a 5 year old a 

sweatshirt size 3X.  If you have gift cards, please put them into a holiday card or legal size envelope, 

sealed tightly with the recipient's name and number written on the envelope. 

 

 

THANK YOU ALL VERY MUCH FOR YOUR GENEROUS GIVING SPIRIT 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=30B7B5CF9EE6B1913C9D43B9C60C141CE3BEF5D9&selectedIndex=51&ccid=KnyF4yX6&simid=607993191763018402&thid=OIP.M2a7c85e325fa520f03c34c57ac311ceaH0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&view=detailv2&qpvt=thanksgiving+clip+art&id=EE084117151F8D74A811FA06A92FDED961A36C3B&selectedIndex=16&ccid=FvimOwgz&simid=608027126310306676&thid=OIP.M16f8a63b08330486ae319451beb4e686o0
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Curt Wikstrom 11/01 
Valerie Oaks 11/08 

Pyong Roten 11/15 

Darlene Rutt 11/16 

Jack Curtis 11/18 

Barbara Madison 11/25 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

November  

From the Roster chair: 

Please help me keep the membership list updated. If you have changed your ad-

dress, phone numbers, email address or bought or sold a corvette;  

please send me an email at yellowvette02@hotmail.com  

or phone me at: 360-832-6990. 

Thanks, Rick Landry 

 

mailto:yellowvette02@hotmail.com
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 General Meeting Minutes: 
Classical Glass corvette Club - General Membership Meeting 10/10/2015  

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by President Dennis Petersen. 

President - Dennis Petersen    

Welcoming words:  Welcome everybody here tonight and thanks for braving the weather.  We 

were able to attend the memorial service in Poulsbo for Ken Niemann.   There were over 250+ 

attendees and it was a very nice celebration of life.  Dick Lynch was one of the speaker and Ken 

and him were very close.   

Congratulations to Dennis and Gwen Beaulieu on their new “baby”.  Dennis Beaulieu announced 

they bought a new 2011 Grand Sport.  It’s white with red and black interior.  He is still trying to 

figure out the buttons.    So look forward to seeing the new car at the shows.  

Vice President - Bob Thomas  

Good evening everyone.  The Sargent at Arms tonight is Leroy Williams.  Bob asked for each 

chairperson to please let us know if you will continue to serve next year or need a replacement.   

Club Sales - Charlene Petersen and Christie Ervin 

Charlene indicated we are getting low but we have more items.  CGCC Blankets are now avail-

able.  Come see Club Sales at break.  

Community Service – Candy Bundy  

Candy thanked Jan Landry for covering her report last month.   The community service dona-

tions from five star include $500 Cloverpark Tech School, $500 for Cloverpark scholarship, 

$250.00 for the Soldiers Home and $250 for Family Renewal.  Thank you to the Five Star.  

The Christmas wish list we received from the Family Renewal Center has 3 families.  We have 20 

soldiers from Orting Soldiers Home and 17 currently identified).  Please sign up for the wish list. 

We received money for to purchase cosmetics.  Tacoma Renewal Center is having a craft benefits 

in November and details will be in the newsletter.    

This month and November we are doing something different for the zebra box.  The funds will 

be donated to Pierce County Search and Rescue.  It’s important to donate to non-profits that 

mean something to our club members.  Penny Swenson’s participates in the Search and Rescue.   

Events - Len Tucker  

The events are slowing down for the winter season.  Cabela’s Christmas in September.  We did 

not make it to Mid America.        

Murder Mystery – Everyone had a good time.  There was a lot of food.  Rick Landry was respon-

sible for the murder.   The theme was a mafia wedding.  There were people in Tux and Wedding 

dresses.  Very nice event.  

Continued Next Page 
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Fall Wine Tour - The group had a great time and drank lots of wine.  Rick Landry reported 

that there were 5 cars and the weather did hold out and it was beautiful.  They had Sparkling 

wines in Wapato, stopped in Prosser and sampled Port.  And Columbia Crest and went to 

Dalles.  They visited five different wineries on Saturday and had very nice wines, the weather 

and company were perfect.  Lots and lots of wine.  We might do next year in a similar fashion.  

Jan and Rick Landry will continue next year to plan the event.   

Gary Fowler and Candy Bundy, and Elvira and Len Tucker went to Canada.  They got snow but 

the trip was good.   Get a chance to cruise it was worth the trip.  There were 5 different red 

color corvettes. 

December 12th is Gala – sign-up sheet   please make sure you check off what you want to eat.   

Prime vs chicken.   If you send a check also mention it on your check or you will get the prime 

rib.  

Len Tucker will not continue as chair but Dennis Beaulieu has volunteered to take over 2016. 

Five Star meeting – Dennis Beaulieu and Rick Landry   

Jack Curtis is our new 2016 chairperson.   Jack indicated they had their first meeting October 

1st.  The meeting went well and they have plans to make some improvements.  For example, 

changing the way we park on the grass.  We still need some volunteers.  The meetings will be 

the Thursday before board meeting at Johnny’s.   New flyers are going to be produced early 

and it’s set for August 20th.  3rd weekend.      Friday-Saturday-Sunday.      We have a new ven-

dor “I love cars and coffee”.  More vendors are being schedule.    

Dennis Beaulieu wrapped up Five Star 2015.  He reported that yesterday they wrapped up the 

last financial transaction and closet the 2015 five star.   On Tuesday, Dennis, Dennis, Rick 

Landry and Jack Curtis will be presenting the plague and presenting a check to give back to 

the parks and recreation.  This will be Live on the DuPont Channel.    The city of DuPont is be-

hind us and wants to capitalize on the Heritage days.   

 Dennis Peterson thanked the club for the participation and volunteering for all the events.  

Refreshment - Elvira Tucker  

Elvira brought sugarless, moon pie, pumpkin cookies, and more.   Thank you for the backup.  

This is the last month as she will no longer being continue as chair for refreshments.  We need 

a volunteer for next year.    

Gala – Elvira Tucker  

Everything is going well for the Gala.  It is Dec 12th at 5pm for cocktails, 6pm for dinner, 7pm 

presentation and then dancing.  We will have dinner and dancing.  You will have a choice of 

prime rib or chicken and we kept the price to $25 per person.  Thank to Five Star for the $250 

this will keep cost down.   Guarantee 80 dinners.    No games…..  But we will have a good time.  

     Continued Next Page 
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Any volunteers to be the 2016 Gala chairperson.  Linda Joe will help set up everything at the 

Elks.  Music will be needed.   Volunteers are helpful to make this work in 2016.   

Historian – Elvira Tucker  

She will continue the historian chairperson.   She will gather it all together and have some-

thing for the Gala.   

Membership committee – Rich and Carol Gonzales (absent)  

Jack Curtis and Jim Dillon took membership role.  There were 50 members, 25 family units 

and no guest.   

Dennis Peterson established we do have a quorum to conduct business.   

Treasurer report – Conrad Neumann  

Conrad Neumann read the September financial report as well as the Five Star financial report.    

This treasurer report was presented to the board and approve by board.   There was a ques-

tion by Rick Austin regarding the $900 hold over to next year.    Conrad clarified that we have 

901 right now takes us to $1200.  There was $95 for the tour paid out.  Conrad indicated he 

made sure we balance to 1200.    Dennis Petersen asked if there was any other discussion.   

The PayPal credit cards now require chip cards.  This year it is $149.00 to purchase unless we 

have over $3,000 of purchases.  The board discussed and determined that there is more risk 

during the Five Star auction and registrations and the Five Star undistributed funds will be 

used for $149 credit card machine cost.  This gives us $1051.00 for the Five Star start up.    We 

are comfortable with this amount for the start of the funding for Five Star.   

Rick Austin made a motion to accept the treasurer report as read and Sheri Austin seconded 

the motion.  The general membership voted and approved.   

Secretary – Christine Majszak  

The September meeting minutes were published in the Newsletter.  Christine asked if there 

were any edits to the meetings as published.   In the minutes, there was a clarification on the 

for ‘Good for the club’ the minutes mentioned to drive the Z06 but it should have read ‘ride in’ 

the Z06.   

Cheri Austin made a motion to accept the minutes as amended and Joe Taylor seconded the 

motion.  The general membership voted and accepted.  

NCM – Len Tucker  

Len – Labor Day was the last time they were at the museum.  The sky dome was open at that 

visit.  On the Single level floor they do show where the whole was.  The cave is the access 

space to go down there and you can see how deep it is.  They are working on the sink hole and 

commendation.  The big activity is Vets in Vets.  NCM has lots of Christmas events.    Check out 

the American Sportsman magazine - please take look.    

      Continued Next Page 
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Raffle tickets for 2016 torch red coupe – Feb 11th.   – buy your tickets.   

Len Tucker will continue next year as the NCM chairperson 

NCCC representative – Dennis Beaulieu / Alisa Dillon 

 We are in the process of paying the insurance for 2016 year.     

7:40 Break return at 8pm.   

Dennis Petersen called to continue the meeting at 8pm.  

Events Addition:   Vic Varkonyi spoke about Laguna Seca.   Does anyone have a bucket List, the stuff 

you want to do before you kick the bucket.   If you want to see the race, we would like to know if you 

want to go to Laguna seca raceway next April.  We will take the trip down the coast, Coos Bay to Red-

ding and some other sports car roads.   The prices structure is set up for $75 for a corvette coral.   We 

would like to get 20 people to go.   You would plan your own return trip   

Newsletter – Alisa Dillon 

Everybody got the newsletter sent to them.  There was an article on the Callaway racing.  

Please submit your article by last week of the month.   She will continue to be the newsletter 

chairperson.   

Seat Prizes – Dennis Petersen - Sharon English won but did not have her name badge.  Doug Willrich 

does not have a name tag.    Bob Thomas won the seat prize.   New blanket from Club Sales.   Congrats 

Parades – Dennis/Sue Walch  

November – Veterans Day Nov 7th.     We will send out more details.  This will be the 50th pa-

rade anniversary and is a good event.   

Photographer – Conrad Neumann  

 No new photos.    He will continue chairperson next year unless someone would really like to 

do it.   

Public Relations – Jim Dillon  

New contracts are coming up for 2016.    You can do some advertising if you have a business.   

Jim will be stepping down next year and needs a replacement  

Raffle Committee - Alisa Dillon and Carol Minnitti   

Happy Halloween - there are items from the wine tour.    Don and Joan Greenwood and Penny 

and Mark donated as well.    Stacia Curtis and Debi Antonson will be 2016 Raffle committee 

chairs.  

Roster – Rick Landry  

There are some more updates to the roster.  Rick had issues with his Outlook and Microsoft 

has an issue with the imap so he is delayed.   Continue next year as roster chairperson. 

Continued Next Page  
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Note on Vic’s trip to Laguna Seca and it’s a good trip.  Chevrolet sponsorship is very kind.  

Wet weekend - get your membership in for your chance to get your trip paid for.   

Sunshine Committee - Candy Bundy  

Thank you Jan for giving the report last month.   Ken Niemann passed away and flowers and 

card has been sent.   Get well card was sent to Ed Mott for his injury.   We were glad to hear 

that Joan Greenwood is okay after having an accident after the maintenance shop left off the 

lugnuts. a card was sent.    

 Mark Majszak sister is very ill and p’ motherlease keep her in your prayers.   

 Gary Antonson’s mother passed away.  A card was sent. 

 We are looking for someone to take over as the Sunshine committee chairperson.  .  

Website – Chris Majszak  

Updates on are the website.   Christine will continue as the Website Chairperson and making 

improvements and more secure offering for the club.  

Dennis Peterson announced this is the completion of committee reports 

Old business -      

Nomination committee has done a great job.  Please fill out your ballot and please turn it in tonight.   

At the close of the meeting we will send out the ballots via mail for those who have not voted.   They 

must be received by November Board meeting.    The new 2016 committee executive board and 

NCCC will be announce at the November meeting.   Man and Woman of the year is at the Gala.   

We need some bylaws to be reviewed.  We will have business completed by 2016.   

Any other old business   - no old business from the floor  

New business -   

Any news business – none from the floor.   

Raffle Time –   

For the good of the group  

Adjourn 8:33pm  

 

 

 

 

       

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=thanksgiving+clip+art&view=detailv2&qpvt=thanksgiving+clip+art&id=CA11B45976276395001460B2B75B90C502FBB26B&selectedIndex=3&ccid=060fM6p8&simid=607995193233377951&thid=OIP.Md3ad1f33aa7c8e53221825d9f001fb59H0
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM 
  

The Museum has just announced three new 
board members joining the NCM team! 
 
Glenn Johnson, Mayor of Port Neches, TX is a 
Lifetime Member of the Museum (along with 
wife Andrea), serving as Master Ambassador 
to the Tri-City Corvette Club of SE Texas. 
Johnson also served as the Gulf States Region 
Captain for the 2014 National Corvette Mu-
seum Corvette Caravan. 
 
 
Dave Tatman of Rockfield, KY previously served as general manager of the General Motors Corvette   
Assembly Plant and is currently executive director of the Kentucky Automotive Industry Association. 
Dave progressed through several locations and leadership positions during his 34 year career with GM, 
retiring in 2014. 
 
Wesley Wong of Ocean, NJ is a Lifetime Member of the Museum (along with wife Jeanean Davis), and 
Wes has lead a number of seminars at our events on 9/11 and personal safety topics. Wes served as a 
Special Agent of the FBI, having been involved in the investigations of John Gotti, the 1993 World Trade 
bombing, TWA 800, and 9/11, where he was senior FBI on-scene commander at Ground Zero 
 
Doing any early Christmas shopping for that favorite Corvette enthusiast of yours? The Corvette Store is 
offering FREE SHIPPING when you spend $50 or more! Build sheets, window stickers and brick orders are 
excluded, and not valid on previous purchases. Some exclusions apply. Continental U.S. only. Minimum 
free shipping total of $50 is applied after discounts and does not include shipping costs. Promotion ends 
on November 1, 2015 so shop online today at http://store.corvettemuseum.org/. 
 
 
Planning on being in Kentucky in April next year?    The NCM     
Motorsports Park is hosting a High Performance Driving School 
Thursday, April 28 and Friday, April 29, 2016. The NCM driving  
program focuses on education, safety and fun with students   
separated into groups based on experience, and most students 
being assigned an experienced driving instructor to help teach 
and enhance driving ability in a controlled, safe environment. 
Along with the on-track instruction, the program offers class-
room sessions to fine-tune the techniques and theories of high performance driving. Pricing is $485 per 
student for the two-day event. 
 
This event will be in conjunction with the 2016 Bash, make it a long week-end of. 
 
 
      Continued Next Page 
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I’ll have new $10 Raffle tickets at the January meeting for a 2016 Torch Red Coupe to be drawn Febru-

ary 11, 2016. 

 

Are you a Corvette enthusiast?  Are you a National Corvette Museum member?  If not, why not? 

 
If you are interested in the National Corvette Museum events or offerings, please contact me or see me 

at one of our meetings or events. 

Len Tucker –  

CGCC National Corvette Museum Ambassador 

www.corvettemuseum.org 

1-800-53VETTE 

 

 

http://www.corvettemuseum.org
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=corvette+museum+sinkhole+pictures&view=detailv2&&id=607B4AFCEC8579FF166B9E1AA65D3669D4348003&selectedIndex=16&ccid=R3Ri5qwp&simid=608011007301650856&thid=OIP.M477462e6ac2921cdc729c661da113b83o0
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2015 EVENTS 
 

November 
Date Day  Time  Event     Location                   City/State 

   7 Sat  8:00 AM Caffeine & Gasoline   Griott’s Garage  Tacoma, WA 
   7 Sat    Veterans Day Parade   Auburn   Auburn, WA 
  12 Thu  7:00 PM Board of Directors Meeting  Johnny’s Restaurant Fife, WA 
  14 Sat  7:00 PM General Membership Meeting  Lakewood Elks Club Lakewood,  
 

December 
Date Day  Time  Event     Location                   City/State 

   5 Sat  8:00 AM Caffeine & Gasoline   Griott’s Garage  Tacoma, WA 
  10 Thu  7:00 PM Board of Directors Meeting  Johnny’s Restaurant Fife, WA 
  12 Sat  6:00 PM Holiday Gala    Lakewood Elk’s  Lakewood,  
 
 
 
 

2016 Events 

 
April - May 
Date Day  Time  Event     Location                     City/State 

Laguna Seca – Mazda Raceway – See Vic for details. 

 
August 
Date Day  Time  Event     Location                   City/State 

 20-21 Sat – Sun   5 Star     DuPont   DuPont, WA 
 

 
 
Events 
Event     Web Page 

Griott's Garage - Caffeine & Gasoline  http://www.griotsgarage.com/category/events/caffeine+gasoline.do?nType=3 
NCCC Events    http://www.corvettesnccc.org/ 
NCM Events    http://www.corvettemuseum.org 
LeMay America’s Car Museum  https://www.americascarmuseum.org/ 

http://www.griotsgarage.com/category/events/caffeine+gasoline.do?nType=3
http://www.griotsgarage.com/category/events/caffeine+gasoline.do?nType=3
http://www.griotsgarage.com/category/events/caffeine+gasoline.do?nType=3
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/
https://www.americascarmuseum.org/
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THANK YOU CLUB SPONSORS!!  

or email dickl@jetchevrolet.com 

http://us.mc1645.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=dick%40jetchevrolet.com
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Advertisers Wanted 

Yearly Advertising Rates 

Business Cards (Standard Size)   $40.00 

1/4 page                 $ 80.00 

1/2 page                 $120.00 

Full Page                $160.00 

Fee must be paid in advance to Club Treasurer. Acceptance of ad subject to space available 

Advertising should be sent to UnderGlass Chair 
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CLASSICAL GLASS CORVETTE CLUB  

OF TACOMA  

P.O. BOX 111208  

TACOMA, WA 98411-1208  


